Press release: PM meetings with the
leaders of the DUP and Sinn Fein: 21
February 2018
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A No 10 spokesperson said:

This afternoon, the Prime Minister had meetings with the leaders of
the DUP and Sinn Fein on restoring devolved government to Northern
Ireland.

In both meetings, she said it was important for everyone to reflect
on the circumstances which have led to this and their positions, so
a way forward could be found to restore an Executive.

She made clear how the UK government remains steadfast in its
commitment to the Belfast Agreement and its successors and
reiterated that devolved government is in the best interests of the
people in Northern Ireland.

On next steps, she set out how the Northern Ireland Secretary would
continue to work intensively with the parties on the basis for an
agreement.

The Prime Minister also made clear how challenging decisions lay
ahead as the UK government has a responsibility to ensure the
continued delivery of public services in Northern Ireland.

On the weeks ahead, she said she will be working closely with the
Northern Ireland Secretary and will continue to engage with the
parties and the Irish Government.
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